
On Friday 25th September every class in school (from 
Nursery to Year 6) will be celebrating European Day of 
Languages. There will be activities throughout the day 
and we will be also taking part in  virtual lessons and 
activities with pupils across Europe.

On this day it would be great if everyone got into the 
spirit of things and dressed in the colours of a European 
Country or wear something in the style of that country.
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